
 

 
  
 
 
 
 

 

Extraordinary Cabinet 
10 December 2024 
 
 

Decision Notice 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Authority’s Constitution, notice is given that Cabinet 
made the decisions set out below at its meeting held on 10 December 2024. 
 
These decisions will come into force, and may then be implemented, on the expiry of 5 working 
days after the publication of this notice (“the call-in period”), unless a valid request for call-in is 
received during the call-in period. 
 
This decision notice was published on 11 December 2024. The call-in period will expire at 5pm on 
Wednesday 18 December 2024. 
 
Further information regarding the Cabinet and its decisions can be obtained from the Authority’s 
website www.northeast-ca.gov.uk or from Paul Wheeler email: paul.wheeler@northeast-ca.gov.uk 
 
 

Reference and Title Decision 

C56/12/24  
North East Bus 
Service 
Improvement Plan – 
Bus Fare Cap  
 

Resolved that: 
 
1. the proposal to cap adult single bus fares in the North East 

Combined Authority area at £2.50 from 1 January 2025 until 31 

December 2025, funded from £6.083m of total available BSIP 

revenue funding be Agreed. 

 

2. delegated authority be granted to the Chief Executive, in 

consultation with the Mayor, Monitoring Officer and Chief Finance 

Officer to enter into associated reimbursement arrangements with 

bus operators for implementation of this fare cap.  

 
3. delegated authority be granted to the Chief Executive to approve 

and publish the updated Capped Fare Scheme. 
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